Cannock Chase Folk Dance Club
Summer Newsletter 2022
WELCOME BACK
 We have been back dancing since February and everyone is enjoying the exercise and catching up with friends and acquaintances.  We are still taking sensible precautions with the back door open and hand sprays available plus taking our own drinks.  
If you have any symptoms of something contagious then please stay at home just to be on the safe side.  Come back as soon as you are well.

The dancing has been great and the music gentle and lively by turn.  
We are all a bit rusty – dancers and callers alike but we are getting back and are looking forward to the events coming up through the year.

If you haven’t ventured out yet and want to get “back into the swing” of things then brush off your dancing shoes and take advantage of the lighter nights and come and join our happy band.  We Miss You All!!!
Chairman’s Chat
Hi 

Now the lighter & warmer nights are with us we hope to see more of you each week at club enjoying yourselves dancing & keeping fit

Hopefully refreshments will be back after Easter.   We will be remaining open in August as usual

Events to put in your diary 

A reminder that Club Annual Fees are due on 1st May

REFRESHMENTS:

We hope to start having refreshments again after Easter and hope that we can ask for volunteers to 

Make the tea/coffee at break time.  We will continue to ask members to bring their own cup – that at least saves the tea makers from having to put out cups and spend valuable dancing time in washing up and putting away – just a case of making the tea and pouring it out.  Please put your name on the list provided on club night.  Thanks to you all.

31 May   Queen’s 70 years & Cannock 50+1 years anniversary party free night with food (please 
          bring your own!   We will provide tea and coffee.
              Theme for the Dances Red White Blue or the queen, plus quiz and Prize for the best home-  

              made crown or fancy dress .   Please do all try to come and join in.
07 June - AGM   

*This Newsletter is your notification of the AGM to be held on Tuesday 7th June 2022. 

The present committee officers are all due to finish their 3 year term this year and so we need some nominations from you all.  Please have a think about joining your committee and add some new blood and new ideas into the mixing pot.  There will be a form on the table at club nights for you to put your nomination.*

17-19 June - Lichfield folk festival.

03 Dec Christmas dance Chris & Julie Dewhurst playing for us & Lynne Render calling £10.00 each.
                       SUMMER SESSION - CALLERS LIST

	19th April
	Mixed

	26th April
	Prue Bradley

	3rd May
	David & Joyce Berry

	10th May
	Vicky Baker

	17th May
	Peter Goode

	24th May
	Suzanne Moorfield

	31st May
	PARTY NIGHT mixed

	7th June
	AGM – June Caddick

	14th June
	Christine Dodds

	21st June
	Prue Bradley

	28th June
	John Trevena

	5th July
	AMERICAN NIGHT – mixed

	12th July
	Neil Franklin

	26th July
	Geoff Morgan

	
	


Late News:  

Sorry to tell you but Mary Horton has had a fall and broken her hip!

She is in hospital at the moment but hopes that she will be back on her feet again soon.

Glynis & Colin and June & John have been laid low by the Covid infection and June McDearmid has a nasty heavy cold so all will miss the Easter Party. 

 Best Wishes to you all and – GET WELL SOON.
